Zoning Board Meeting Minutes
Middleton, NH
August 6, 2021

Call To Order: 6:30

Pledge

Roll Call: Vicki Croteau, Lorri Gunnison, Jimmy Keegan, Ken Anderson present. Chuck Therriault by
phone. Joe Varga (BOS) excused.

Business:

Ken read Mary Knapp's letter of resignation. Chuck moved to accept, second by Vicki, voted
unanimously to accept. The Board members each signed a letter to Mary expressing our regret and
thanking her for her dedication and service.

New Officers. Chuck moved to elect Ken as Chairman, second by Vicki, voted unanimously. Lorri
moved to elect Vicki as Alternate Vice Chairman, second by Jim, voted unanimously. Vicki moved to
elect Lorri as Secretary, second by Jim, Lorri stated that she would accept if we begin tape recording
meetings, voted unanimously.

Adjourn:

Vicki moved to adjourn, second by Lorri, voted unanimously.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ken Anderson
Chairman



